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To whom it may concern,

As a resident on the southern side of California, I relate to Woodbridge and not to
Martlesham; as a consequence I feel that California, together with Dukes Park and the
houses on Sandy Lane down to the railway bridge, should be included in the Woodbridge

neighbourhood plan, and not that of Martlesham,

Yours faithfully,

Christopher Gibbins,
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